
The Kindlers (Admin), 60 Beech Grove, Acomb, York, YO26 5LA

February 2020

Dear Friend,

I am delighted to send you details of  Kindlers on-the-road workshops for 2020. A

new workshop available this year is Walking Cheerfully Over The World. Like all

our events, details of this are on our website at www.thekindlers.webs.com   

We are developing  a retreat day for meetings, which is available at a lower rate

than our other workshops; please ask if you are interested. 

Our  Spring  Series  is  taking  place in  south  London and is  sponsored by South

London  Area  Meeting.  The  attached  flyer  gives  details;  the  next  event  will  be

Compassionate Communities - Kindness in Action at Sutton Meeting House on

February 22nd. 

There will be a Kindler presence at Yearly Meeting Gathering at Bath. Look out for

our workshops on listening, exploring inner guidance, and working with the divine in

nature. We’ll also have a stall at the Groups Fair on the Sunday evening.

The latest in our series of booklets is Travelling in the Light, an examination of the

continuing relevance of the writings of Margaret Fell. Like all our publications this is

available from Friends Book Centre.

Many meetings find that Kindlers workshops, are inspiring and nurturing ways of

exploring topics central to the unprogrammed Quaker tradition. Our events are lively

and designed to be accessible to all.  You may like to pass the enclosed flyers on to

http://www.thekindlers.webs.com/


your meeting's elders.  The Kindlers is a Quaker Recognised Body, wholly reliant upon

grants and legacies. The cost of a workshop in 2020 continues to be £250; if your Meeting

finds this a stumbling block, please let us know. 

Kindlers are volunteers who love working to develop the Quaker faith. We welcome

enquiries from those interested in joining our team. Please contact Val Bone, our

clerk, at annievbone@gmail.com or 01706 816 662. 

Finally,  we are producing a quarterly email  newsletter to let  Friends know about

developments in our work.  If  you would like to receive the newsletter,  do get  in

touch. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

James McCarthy

Kindlers Administrator

How to book a workshop

 Email us on memberquakerkindlers@gmail.com 

 Ring me on 01904 330977 or 07388 233409. 

 Go to our website www.thekindlers.webs.com   to download a booking form. 
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